

SPAIN FOR CHRIST

Daniel, Eloisa, Oseas, Emmely Estrada

April 2024



Dear First Baptist church and churches:

Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ, we are amazed to see what the Lord is doing here.

"There is none like unto the God of Jeshurun, who rideth upon the heaven in thy help, and in his excellency on the sky." Deuteronomy 33:26

Alhaurín de la Torre Work...

We are glad to let you know that Bro. Alejandro Molina is working and serving our Savior Jesus alongside with us in Spain. It is a great blessing to have a co-worker helping us in this ministry.





Please, pray for his family they are not yet with him in Spain, but we hope that they will be able to come by July. Pray for his wife Katty and son Diego who needs some permissions in order to travel with his mama. Also, pray for his residence documents and adaptation to the culture and language.

We had the opportunity to witness to these guys and hope they will come to know the Lord and attend church this Sunday.



The Lord is opening new doors for ministry work in Spain. Bro. Alejandro likes working with young people your prayers for this work are coveted.

These are some new contacts that He has made and is starting to minister to them. Please, be praying for this new effort that the Lord will bring in more souls. It will take some time but praying to have other opportunities to open up conversation with the parents about Jesus as well.



God is moving hearts and bringing new people like Lola. Lola visited last week and wanted to come back. Please, pray for the work and for the souls that God is adding little by little.



We are committed to go out this month of April and share Jesus every Saturday morning on the streets of our community. We have started this and want to keep it up. Some people from the congregation are coming with us.

Please, pray for Bro. Alejandro as he starts to work with us in Spain. May the Lord unite and set us with the same mind to work for His cause. Again, thanks for your prayers and faithful support. We need you to hold the rope steadfast on your side as we can keep climbing and over coming the obstacles for Christ in this end.



Sending Church:

First Baptist Church 22 West Vine St. P.O. Box 8 Sullivan, MO 63080 Church Email address: firstbantistsullivan@va

firstbaptistsullivan@yahoo.com Pastor: Chester Lahmann

Please send all offerings to the sending church for distribution.

Refer: Bro. Daniel Estrada

Field Address:

Daniel Estrada Delgadillo Calle Estepona 441 Urbanizacion Pinos De Alhaurin Alhaurín de la Torre Brother Daniel's Email address: shammah7mx@gmail.com